
 

 

It is often said that science has replaced the Bible. However, a 

multitude of scientists in our own day would contest that suggestion, 

based on their own research and experiences. Dr Gary Parker M.S., 

Ed.D is one such example. He is a Biologist and Palaeontologist with 

degrees from Ball State University, America. When he won a Science 

Faculty Fellowship award from the National Science Foundation to do 

fifteen months study, he was a strong evolutionist, and knew exactly 

what he wanted to study… 

 

“I resolved to pursue doctoral studies in biology, while adding a cognate 

in geology to check out some of the creationist arguments first-hand. 

To my surprise, and eventually my delight, just about every course I 

took was full of more and more problems in evolution, and more and 

more support for the basic points of biblical creation outlined in scientific 

creationist writings.” Today Gary is a strong Bible believer! 

 


